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During May we celebrated National Volunteers Week with a week of special morning 

teas to celebrate the wonderful people that give so much to our Organisation.  

Volunteers are an essential part of Meals on Wheels service and we are very grateful to 

them all.  

                 Upcoming Events:  
Seniors Week—17th to 25th August 

Meals on Wheels Day—28th August 

Queens Birthday Public Holiday– 7th October 

(Service will be closed) 

 



Important Information for Dog Owners  

Due to a recent incident where a Volunteer was bitten 

by a Client’s dog during meal  deliveries we  request 

that ALL DOGS  be restrained during meal delivery 

times. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.  

 

Special Thanks to Councillor Neil 

 Fisher for his kind donation of a new portable 

First Aid Kit for our service. We have already 

had the need to use it on one of our  

Volunteers.  

Rockhampton Garden Competition 

We are very proud of our beautiful gardens and 

are entrants in the 2019 Rockhampton Garden  

Competition. The Competition is Judged in  

September. Thank you to our Chef Seng who 

gives our Garden special TLC.  

Charter of Aged Care Rights 

All Clients should have now received a copy of the Charter of 

Aged Care Rights. If your happy to sign this document, please do 

so and return to our service. If you do not wish to sign this  

document, it will not affect your meal service. 

Summer Menu 

Please note that the new Summer Menu will start in 

October. We hope you are enjoying the delicious 

range of meals on our current Winter Menu. 


